
 
 

 
 







 





 





 

 





Grampound with Creed School Parents and Friends Association 

Hi All 

We are looking for anyone who would like to get involved with the school PFA. It is very re-

laxed and informal, and in place purely to support fundraising for our children in the school. 

All parents or carers are welcome, meetings only happen  once or twice a term and fit around 

when everyone can make it.  

We'd really love for as many people as possible to be involved to bring new ideas or help out 

in any way.  

If anyone's interested please let Emma know and we'll get in touch.  

Thanks for your support!  






